

B.R.S. Semester - 1 (CBCS) Examination
Nov/Dec - 2022 (NEW COURSE)
FOUNDATION ENGLISH(FOUNDATION-2)

Time: 2:30 Hours**Marks: 70****Instructions:**

1. All questions are compulsory.
2. Figures to the right indicate marks.

-
- Q-1 (A) Answer the following question in one line each. (05)
1. What did Baptista announced?
 2. What did Baptista tell Petruchio when he promosed?
 3. What reply did Petruchio make to Baptista?
 4. How did Petruchio behave during marriage?
 5. Did Petruchio tame the Shrew?
- Q-1 (B) Answer the following question in brief. (Any three) (09)
1. Who was known as Shrew? Why?
 2. Why did Bianca's admirer try so hard to find a husband for Katherine?
 3. What happened to Herotentio when he went to teach music to Katherine?
 4. At their first meeting, how did Petruchio treat Katherine's rudness?
- Q-2 (A) Attempt the following short notes. (Any two) (08)
1. Marriage scene of Petruchio.
 2. Character sketch of Katherine.
 3. Character sketch of Hortentio.
- Q-2 (B) Explain the following with Reference to context. (Any one) (06)
1. "I will marry her".
 2. "She will make a better Soldier"
- Q-3 (A) Identify part of speech of the underlined word. (07)
1. You must pretend to be a musician.
 2. She will make a better solider.
 3. I will marry her.
 4. A book is on the table.
 5. He sate beside me.
 6. He ran fast but missed the bus.
 7. Oh! What a beautiful scene.
- Q-3 (B) Insert Articles in the following sentences. (07)
1. Please wait for..... Hour.
 2.book you mention is not easily available.
 3. He has..... Car..... Car is old.
 4. Ceylon is..... island.
 5. dog is a faithful animal.
 6. He is..... European.
 7. more we have more we desire.
- Q-4 (A) Fill in the blanks in the following with correct forms of words given in the bracket. (07)
1. Hrash..... Tennis every Sunday. (play)
 2. India..... the match last week. (win)
 3. I..... Definitely come tomorrow. (shall/will)
 4. Krupa at present. (read)
 5. Look! The boys..... (Dance)
 6. I..... my work. (Complete)
 7. When we reached the station the train..... (Leave)

Q-4 (B) Read the following passage carefully and answer the question given below. (07)

After the death of Krishna, the pandavas along with Draupadi felt that life was not worth living. They lost interest in everything. They made Parikshit, son of Abhimanyu, the emperor and decided to leave Hastinapur for great journey. Dressed in tree barks and deer skin they stopped at the palace where the people of the city bade them farewell.

The Pandavas travelled towards the north. In a few days, they reached the Himalayas. They started climbing the mountains. When they came to the mountain. Meru, all of them were tired and exhausted. And then a dreadful thing happened. Draupadi fell down dead.

When they came to the mountain Meru, all of them were tired and exhausted. And then, a dreadful thing happened. Draupadi fell down dead. The Pandavas were shocked and sorrowful but they could do nothing.

QUESTIONS: -

1. What did the pandavas feel after the death of Krishna?
2. Who was made the Emperor?
3. How were the Pandavas dressed?
4. Where did the Pandavas go?
5. Who died when they reached mountain Meru?
6. Who were tired and exhausted?
7. Why were Pandavas shocked and sorrowful?

Q-5 (A) Identify prefix Or Suffix (07)

- | | | | |
|--------------|-----------------|-------------|-----------------|
| 1. Beautiful | 2. Ungovernable | 3. Proposed | 4. Astonishment |
| 5. Unlawful | 6. Unveil | 7. Monogamy | |

Q-5 (B) Make Prefix or Suffix (07)

- | | | | |
|-------|---------|---------|--------|
| 1. Un | 2. In | 3. Pre | 4. Mis |
| 5. Al | 6. Ment | 7. Able | |
